
From: Jim Posada
To: Judd, Debbi
Subject: RE: Water permits 73-12264 & 73-12265
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:47:00 AM

Hi Debbi – thanks for your note.  I no longer own this property so the permits are no longer needed. 
 
Best,
 
Jim
 
James Posada, Ph.D.
Chief Executive Officer
Resolve Therapeutics
(208) 727-7010
 

From: Judd, Debbi <Debbi.Judd@idwr.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:44 AM
To: Jim Posada <jp@resolvebio.com>
Subject: Water permits 73-12264 & 73-12265
 
Good morning,
 
I am processing your request for extension of time for permits 73-12264 & 73-12265.  The
request asks for an additional 5 years to submit proof of beneficial use.  These permits have
not exhausted their initial full 5 year development period as they were permitted with a 2
year development period.  If we approve a five year extension based on Idaho Code 42-
204(6), there may not be additional extensions available if needed.  We can amend this
request to 3 years, which would potentially give a another 5 years in a separate request after
that 3 years is up.  If you would like to amend your request to 3 years, please reply to this
email with your response.  If you would like to discuss this via phone, please call me at 208-
287-4920. 
 
Thank you,
Debbi
 
Debbi Judd
Technical Records Specialist
debbi.judd@idwr.idaho.gov
 
Idaho Department of Water Resources
322 E Front St
PO Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0098
208-287-4920
www.idwr.idaho.gov
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